
Minutes of the Parent Forum Meeting 

Present 

Rebecca Wilkinson 

Ruth Culley 

Lee Pimblett 

10 Parents 
 

Parents were talked through:- 

1. The Behaviour Contract (attached) 

2. The Behaviour Escalation Procedure (attached) 

3. Behaviours that will warrant Reflection Room/Exclusion(attached) 
 

These documents will be rolled out in the new academic year. Where a child will struggle to meet 

any of the expectations, parents should contact school so that we can provide their child with 

adequate support.  
 

Parents were informed about the Community Spirit Festival that all families are invited to on 

Tuesday 13th June (the 10th Birthday of Olivia Pratt Korbel). The event will start  at 5.30pm with a 

walk around Court Hey Park. There will be performances by a joint school choir (St Margaret Mary’s 

Infant and Junior School, Malvern and Roby Park) and a joint dance. The event will culminate with 

the launch of a short film (involving the four school communities together with the local 

community). 

 

During the actual day itself (Pink Day), each year group will get to work with a creative practitioner:- 
 

Year 3-Altru Drama 

Year 4-Artist Paul Curtis 

Year 5-Debbie Ryan (Mosaic Artist) 

Year 6-Curtis Watt (Poet) 
 

All classes will have the opportunity to go on an assault course and to visit our on site ice cream van. 

They will also have the opportunity to work on a piece of work for the Knowsley Flower Festival. 

On this day, our new ‘Olivia’ Performance Area will also be officially opened. 
 

Parents were informed that classes for next year will be announced in this week’s newsletter. 

At this stage, we are not looking to mix classes. However, if any parent wishes for their child’s class 

to be moved, they should contact the Senior Leadership Team. If this can be facilitated (it may not 

be possible), then the child’s class will be moved. 

 

QUESTIONS RAISED 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Can the Parent Forum Meetings be recorded 
for other parents to watch. 

Yes-this can be facilitated moving forward 

Has the timing of the school day been decided 
for next year? 

Registration will be at 8.45am (we will still open 
the gates at 8.30am) 
The end of school will be 3.15pm 

Can some PTA events be organised to cater for 
children with sensory needs(question 
submitted) 

SLT to speak to the PTA 



 


